
Thank You
The family of Reverend Aaron Heslip, 

Sr., would like to give thanks for all the 

kind expressions of sympathy during 

our time of loss. We are especially 

appreciative of the many kind and 

caring Scott & White healthcare 

providers and for the support and 

services provided by Scott & White 

Hospice and Homecare, and Chisolm 

Family Funeral Home.  We appreciate 

the phone calls, flowers, plants, food, 
prayers and emotional support from 

our extended family, friends and 

former customers provided.  We would 

especially like to thank the surrounding 

faith communities, Pastor Sanders, 

Word of God Christian Fellowship, 

Greater Peace Missionary Baptist 

Church, Bountiful Blessings Ministry 

and Goodwill Baptist Church for the 

support and service provided.  You 

eased our burden during this difficult 
time and our hearts are filled with 
gratitude.  May God bless each of you 

for your prayers, kindness and concern.  

May He continue to keep each one of 

you in His tender loving care.  We thank 

you so very much.

The Heslip Family


